
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
A funny thing happened to me on my way 
through San Francisco.. Our State Asso-
ciation showed its collective potential 
and we managed to run a very successful 
campaign. I owe many thanks to a wide 
variety of people, so rest assured that 
I thank one and all for everyones effort. 

While meeting many delegates and other 
representatives from other chapters I 
found that most were concerned with the 
overall membership in mind. But a few 
stick in my mind .

 0 e
 there were some 

that seemed to be on a personal crusade 
with their views and beliefs. While I 
agree that it is OK not to agree these 
few felt otherwise« Let us remember that 
we accept these ideas and responsibilities 
as a group therefore we must grow and 
move as a group. 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at Fairway Glen with a few more 
stories. Please get your reservation cards in early. 

Thank you and see you soon
0 

Ken
f

 s new # 415 866-8296 
2019 St. George Rd. 
San Ramon, CA 94583 

MEETINGS 
APRIL 10 - Richmond CC, Richmond (ANNUAL MEETING) 

MAY 7 - De Laveaga GC, Santa Cruz 

MAY 18-19 - Rancho Murieta, Rancho Murieta (ANNUAL STATE MEETING) 

JUNE 10 - Palo Alto Hills CC, Palo Alto 

JULY 14 - Silverado CC & Resort, Napa(SUPT./PRO TOURN.) 

AUGUST - Sequoyah CC, Oakland 

SEPTEMBER - Joint Meeting Sierra-Nevada in Tahoe or Reno area. 

KENNETH A. SAKAI, CGCS 


